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October 2, 2007


Dear Vanity:

October being the beginning of our fiscal year, GCAM is looking for individuals to sit on our Board of Governors for a term. Currently we have positions available for 1, 2 or 3 years. 

Our Board of Governors is designed to have 9 people serving 3-year terms. We are always looking for people willing to serve in any capacity they are able.  It is hoped that the board will help facilitate fundraising as well as serve in an advisory capacity to the executive officers and the membership.  

At our October 1st meeting last night the executive committee and members discussed who might be a beneficial member for the board and your name came up several times. We would like to ask you to consider taking a position on the Board of Governors. You have been a great friend to the organization in the short time we’ve known each other and have been supportive and willing to help when you can. The only real difference now would be that you are doing so in a more ‘official’ capacity. We would also place your personal/community bio on our web page as a present Board of Governors member. We feel that you would be a tremendous asset to the organization because of your positive attitude, sense of community, and energy.

If you are interested in serving as a board member, please contact me at chair@gcam.org or 832 722-5785.  We'd love to hear from you, especially with a positive response!

Respectfully,

Judy Reeves

Chairman

